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Home Learning: suggested activities for Literacy 

The Very Hungry Caterpillar by Eric Carle. 

Dear parents/carers, 

Find below some ideas with which to explore Eric Carle’s classic children’s story The Very Hungry Caterpillar.  If you do not 
own a copy of the story, there is a good video version on Youtube: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=75NQK-Sm1YY 

Although the story itself is short, it offers a wide range of learning opportunities for children in both Reception and Year 1.  
Ordinarily, at this point in the school year, I would introduce the children to a new topic based on Mini-Beasts.  Many of 

Eric Carle’s stories feature insects and have been made into short animations which you can access on Youtube.   For The 
Very Hungry Caterpillar, you may wish to spend some time thinking about how the caterpillar changes and consider any 

other creatures that change from one form to another.  Perhaps the children could detail the lifecycle of a butterfly using 
pictures, words and simple sentences? You may also wish to invite your child to retell the story verbally or in writing.  They 

may wish to make puppets or act the story out with siblings.  Beyond the story itself, the children might wish to go on a 
mini-beast hunt or build a “bug hotel”.  I have included some ideas and resources below to get you started, but remember 

that the children might wish to pursue their own ideas based on this topic!   

Best wishes,  

Mr. Sexton  
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